
 
Town of Kennebunkport 

Board of Selectmen’s Meeting 
Site Walk-21 Ocean Avenue 
February 11, 2014 – 10 AM 

 
Minutes of the Selectmen Meeting of February 11, 2014 
 
Selectmen present:  Stuart E. Barwise, Patrick Briggs, Allan Daggett 
Ed Hutchins, and Sheila Matthews-Bull  
 
Others present:  Ralph Austin, Ray Billings, Stephen Doe, Werner Gilliam, 
Tim Harrington, and Laurie Smith 
 
1. Call to Order.  
 
Selectman Barwise called the meeting to order at 10 AM. 
 
2. Site Walk at 21 Ocean Avenue regarding application submitted by The 

Boathouse at Kennebunkport, LLC and Atlantic Coast Hospitality, 
LLC for construction of a 6ft x 60 ft pre-engineered pedestrian bridge 
across the narrow channel separating The Boathouse site from the 
Wharfside Inn. 

 
The Board, Harbormaster, and Town Manager checked out the site of the 
proposed footbridge and discussed their concerns.  There were no abutters 
present. This item will be discussed further at the February 13, 2014, 
Selectmen’s Meeting.   
 
3. Adjournment. 
 
Motion by Selectman Briggs, seconded by Selectman Hutchins to adjourn. 
Vote:  5-0. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:15 AM.  
 
Submitted by  
 
Arlene McMurray 
Administrative Assistant 
                       
 
 


